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1240/5(8617) 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR TREASURY AND RESOURCES 

BY DEPUTY G.P. SOUTHERN OF ST. HELIER  

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 3rd FEBRUARY 2015 

 

 

Question 

 

Further to the response to a written question on 20th January 2015 (reference 8593) will the Minister 

inform  members of the terms of reference under which Gleeds Management Service will appraise the 

four site options for the new hospital and, if not, why not? 

 

 

Answer 
 

NB: This question has been re-directed to the Minister of Treasury and Resources as the Contracting 

Authority to Gleeds Management Services. 

 

The broad “terms of reference” for the Site Options Appraisal to be undertaken by Gleeds Management 

Services were set out by the Minister for Health and Social Services in his response to Written Question 

1240/5(8593).  

 

A separate Brief to vary the Agreement between the Minister for Treasury and Resources and Gleeds 

Management Services to undertake the Site Options Appraisal has been agreed with that Company and 

has been issued to the Health and Social Security Scrutiny Panel and is appended to this answer. 

 

 


